## St. Mary's C of E Primary School







Dream, Believe, Achieve!

6th July 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Following receipt of your child's annual written report yesterday. I hope that you feel that it reflects the previous conversations you have had with staff at open evenings and that you recognise your child's achievements in it.

The attainment grades shown are based on both end of year tests completed recently and also on the teacher's assessment of your child over time. Year 6 SATS results are released on Tuesday 11th July.

You are welcome to come into school on Monday 10th July between 3:15pm-4.30pm to view your child's work or to discuss your child's report with their teacher. This is the final open evening of the year and is a drop in session — no appointments necessary.

Please complete and return the reply slip attached indicating that you have received your child's report.

Thank you for your support throughout the year. We look forward to our continued partnership as your child progresses on their learning journey next year.

rours sincerely	
REtyre	
Mrs R Ayres Headteacher	
×	
Name of Child:	Class:
I have received my child's annual written report.	
Any comments	
Signature	Date



St. Mary's C of E Primary School, Station Road, Hinckley, Leicestershire LE10 1AW Tel: (01455) 637477 office@stmarys.leics.sch.uk









